
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 11, 2012 

Memorandum Circular No. 2012-0611-005 

To:  President and Treasurer of Component Societies, Specialty Divisions, Sub-

specialties and Affiliate Societies 

Re:  Extension of Balik PMA Program 

Greetings! 

Please be informed that the PMA Board of Governors during its 1
st
 Regular 

Board Meeting held June 10, 2012 has passed a Resolution approving the 

extension of the Balik PMA Program effective June 1, 2012 to September 30, 

2012 to wit: 

1. A member with arrears may avail of the Balik PMA Program by paying the 

P3,000 special assessment fee plus the current national and local dues.  This 

payment shall write off arrears for both national and local dues. 

 

2. From the P3,000 special assessment fee, the share of the component society 

shall be P1,000 with the P2,000 going to the PMA. 

 

3. PMA life members with arrears in their component society shall pay P1,000 plus 

the current local dues.  The payment of P1,000 will only go to the component 

society where they belong. 

Thank you very much. 

Very truly yours, 

 
         
MARIANNE O. DOBLES, M.D.            ALBERT C. GUEVARRA, M.D. 
Secretary General    National Treasurer 
 
 
Noted: 
 
 
 
MODESTO O. LLAMAS, M.D. 
President 


